
 
     Meeting Minutes: July 13, 2020 

 
Call to order:  Amber Spring, Vice Chair 
 
Roll call and introductions: Amber Spring, Sharon Dolph, Deidre Reiter, Rachel Jamieson, Michael Wendland, Ron Kling 
  
Minutes: Minutes from May 11, 2020 were reviewed and approved with changes. Deidre Reiter motioned to approve the 
minutes with changes and Michael Wendland seconded the motion.  
 
Treasurer Report: No report. 
 
Old Business:  

 

• AMDD/CSAA:  No report. 
 

• NAMI:  No. report 
 

• Suicide Awareness Coalition:  Amber Spring reported the Coalition is moving forward with the walk on September 
10, 2020.  The format will be the same as the last year.  Masks will be given away at the event that will have a logo 
or something related to suicide awareness.  The event will be outside and will comply with social distancing with 
masks handed out.  A book club was discussed and what that may look like.  QPR training will be offered by Amber 
Spring this fall online.  QPR has given permission for webinar training indefinitely.  Still looking for a keynote speaker.   

 

• Website:  Andi Daniel reported by email prior to the meeting that all the minutes that she has are on the website. 
Andi reported she has updated most of the information on the website.  Andi requested all members to take a look 
at the website and get suggestions to her by the next meeting and that specifically it would be helpful for everyone 
to review the resources page http://hillcountylac.com/resources/.  The website was reviewed during the meeting, 
and suggestions were made for edits.  Amber Spring can train agencies in the community in Safe Zone. 
Amber suggested adding book links to the additional resource category and a training or education opportunities 
link for training opportunities in the community with contact information.   

 
New Business 
 

• MSU-N: College classes will resume this fall.  Looking at class size and moving classes to accommodate social 
distancing.  There will be a mandatory mask requirement.  Looking at a hybrid environment for classes.  They have 
added 5 minutes to every class to shorten the semester.  Plans are still being made.  Looking at one person per 
dorm room.    

• Justin Ryder, MD is the attending psychiatrist for American Indian Telehealth providing services to the Rocky Boy 
Indian Reservation. 
 

Adjournment: Amber Spring motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Sharon Dolph seconded the motion.  The meeting was 
adjourned at 12:37 p.m. 
 
Next Meeting: August 10, 2020, 12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m.   
Location: Virtual Meeting 

http://hillcountylac.com/resources/

